Sandra Hutchings

From: Jo Saunders | B
Sent: 19 March 2014 18:45

To: DPD

Subject: Culmstock Local plan review
Dear Sir,

grounds that the increase in traffic would cause danger to pedestrians on the
main road through Culmstock, where there is no pavement and no space for a
pavement.

| can see that the village would benefit from a small number of affordable homes
and market homes, however [ do not think the village has the infrastructure to cope
with the additional proposal of 25 houses south of Fore Street.

Jo Saunders



